Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼



Buy-a-brick fundraiser now open for Groton end of rail trail





RSS 🔊

Donate \$150 to our buy-a-brick fundraiser online here until Sep. 30, 2022.

The Groton bricks you order now will be installed in the spring of 2023 when the section from Crosswinds to Bertozzi is complete. The bricks will be installed with a kiosk near Bertozzi, at the trail ending in Groton.

The money raised by this fundraiser will go to matching funds for the final phase of construction, from Crosswinds in Groton to South Road in Townsend.

See all the previously donated bricks <u>here</u>.

Donate a brick now!



We hope everyone has had a chance to visit the new section of the Squannacook River Rail Trail, from Old Meetinghouse Road to Harbor Church. And please thanks Shepherds for doing yet another terrific job!









Copyright © 2022 Squannacook Greenwaya, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

